

The William Henry Smith School



Dear Parent/Carer,

We hope that you are well.

Recognising the importance of our family's quality of life, we are pleased to offer our parents/carers some training in the new academic year.

The dates and topics are as follows:

Session 1	Friday 11 th October	Positive Behaviour Support Parent/Carer Workshop
Session 2	Friday 6 th March	TBC
Session	Friday 19 th June	TBC
3		

The 1st session will be a parent/carer workshop about Positive Behaviour Support (PBS). Two members of staff who are PBS coaches will join us. They will deliver a presentation and lead an interactive workshop based on the topic.

We will be deciding what to focus on for the 2nd and 3rd parent/carer workshops once feedback has been gathered from our parent/carer questionnaires. We aim to cover topics that have been highlighted as an area of interest from yourselves and will inform you of the content of these sessions at the beginning of each term.

The workshops will run from 10am until 1.30pm including refreshments and light lunch. There isn't a cost for attending any of our training sessions.

If you would like to attend please complete the form below and return it to the school family team as soon as possible. Alternatively, you can contact us to confirm attendance.

If you require any more details please contact Rachel Cowdrey or Jennie Adamski.

Yours Faithfully,

The Family Team

Name:	
Childs name:	
I would like to reserve	(Please indicate how many people will be attending) places for the upcoming
parent/carer workshop on	Friday 11 th October.